
Your Donation Support is Extremely Important to Us 

 

Surprisingly, 2020 was a very good year for donations, but 2021 … has seen a relative downturn in financial 

support.  Combined with the largest patient load in our (almost) 13 year history we are asking for your Year End 

Support to help us end 2021 and begin 2022 on a positive note. 

 

If you are able, we are certainly in need and would truly value any amount (large or small) that you might offer. 

 

There are many ways to support Wildlife Rehabilitation Center of Northern Utah and they all are very much  

appreciated. 

1) Monthly Sustainers:  We truly treasure our “WRCNU Sustainer Team”.  These are supporters who understand that they really don’t 

miss the automatic monthly donations coming out of their credit/debit cards OR from their checking/savings account through their 

monthly “Bill Pay”. Visit our Donate tab’s “Become a Sustainer” page for more information on becoming a “WRCNU Sustainer”. 

2) Donate your old vehicles (cars, trucks, scooters, motorcycles, boats, RVs, etc.) through our partnership with CARS nonprofit.  No 

cost to you, CARS schedules and does all the “heavy lifting” and provides a Tax Deductible receipt for your donation and sends WRCNU 

a nice check.  See our  link to the CARS donation form on our website’s “Donate” tab (scroll towards the bottom of the page).  

3) Amazon Donates when you use AmazonSmile to make your purchases—for more information on how to make your Amazon 

purchases work for WRCNU go to the back of this insert. 

4) Smith’s Markets donate when you use your Smith’s Rewards card for your grocery shopping—for more information on how to make 

your Smith’s purchases work for WRCNU go to the back of this insert. 

5) Employer Matching—many Businesses will double your gifts by matching your donations; Ask your employer if they have a Matching 

Gift Program.  If WRCNU does not already have a program with your employer, it’s still pretty easy.  They will contact us by email and 

we will gladly enroll for the opportunity to double your gifts. 

6) Donate to Wildlife Rehabilitation Center of Northern Utah’s animal food account @ www.rodent pro.com/Charities/Donate. This 

option allows you to specify where your donation is being used. More than half of our annual food budget is spent on food for patients 

that require a “whole food diet” such as mice, rats and quail. Last year we spent over $34,000 just on food for such patients (primarily 

Eagles, Hawks, Owls & Falcons).  By donating here, you know that your contribution will go directly to providing life sustaining nutrition 

to these patients.  

7) In Person Donations (Cash, Checks, Credit/Debit Cards) are happily accepted at the Center at 1490 Park Blvd, Ogden, UT 84401 

8) Mailed Donations:  Checks/Money Orders should be mailed to our mail only address at 3127 N Pelican Dr., Farr West, UT 84404 

9) In-Kind Donations:  We hate waste, so if you really want to shop for us, please email us at info@wrcnu.org for a current list of our 

specific “Needs List”  We cannot use outdated or expired items; hospital patients require special diets and we don’t skimp on ours. 

10) Facebook Fundraisers:  If you have a Facebook (FB) account, why not start a small celebratory fundraiser for a birthday, anniversary, 

or “Just Because”?  Go to our FB page and click on the “Fundraisers” tab, then click on the “Create a Fundraiser” button.  Whether you 

earn $5 or $500, every dollar adds up and is just another way to support WRCNU without spending a dime of your own.  

@ Wildlife Rehabilitation Center of Northern Utah  


